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Dear parents and carers, 

What a fantastic week we have had.  My thanks go to Miss Walker and Mr Tinkler for organising such an amazing 

Healthy Living week - I think this has been the most inspirational one yet.  We have had the opportunity to do 

everything from yoga to mindfulness; creating mood boards to meeting a BMX champion who showed off so many 

tricks (in our school hall) as well as talking about supporting our own wellbeing.  What a way to end the first half 

term of 2023. 

There are some photos of Healthy Living Week at the end of this Newsletter. 

It has been a busy half term which seems to have flown by even more quickly than usual.  It has been great to see 

so much amazing learning from all the children and I hope that you will all be able to join us for our open afternoon 

on Friday 24th March from 2pm.   

Yesterday we said cheerio to Miss Holland who has started her maternity leave.  We wish her a restful few weeks 

before baby arrives and we look forward to seeing photographs in the not too distant future. 

Have a lovely half term break and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 20th February 2023. 

Miss Shaw 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 2023 – Friday 17th March 

On Friday 17th March, children are invited to wear red to school and give a donation to Comic Relief. We have set 

up a Just Giving page (NO cash in school please) here: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-the-grove-primary-

school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rednoseday23-the-grove-primary-

school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=b304e40f727547628a5f72b86a8ce9d5 

Children may wear a red nose, but we are not selling any in school this year for environment reasons.  

There will also be a special Red Nose Tuck shop on Thursday 16th March were we will be selling Red Nose cookies, 

for the usual price of 20p. 

Weekly Coffee Morning 

After half term, parents and carers are invited to attend the launch of a new weekly coffee morning on Thursday 

23rd February (8.45-10.15). More details will follow. 
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lass Name % attendance from Monday 5th February to Friday 
10th February  

The Aviary 82% 

Gosling 89% 
Wren 97% 

Ostrich 89% 
Kookaburra 92% 

Flamingo 95% 
Kingfisher 96% 

Toucan 85% 
Hummingbird 96% 

Whole School 92% 
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HEALTHY LIVING WEEK PHOTOS 

 

 

 

 

  
 


